
From: Elayne Juten
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: I/O Arcade Bar
Date: Thursday, March 15, 2018 12:59:59 PM

Hi Jim,

My name is Elayne and a resident of the Marquette neighborhood. Last night, I attended a 
neighborhood meeting about the preposed Arcade Bar I/O opening up in the community. Since 
I will not be able to attend the ALRC meeting this coming Wednesday, I wanted to email and 
voice my support.

I think Willy Street would benefit greatly from a place that focuses on gaming and inclusivity. 
I would love to see this project happen both as a community member and as a future frequent 
customer of this business.

Thank you,

Elayne Juten


